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To:  Darrick Fritchman       March 6, 2014 
        Gary Novak 
 
Fm:  Randy Shebby         
 
Re:  ATLSS Safety Review 
 
A safety review of the ATLSS IMBT laboratories was conducted on March 6, 2014 in accordance 
with the regulatory requirements of the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA), 
National Fire Protection Agency (NFPA) and International Building Code (IBC).  
 
Overall the facility looks to be in good condition. A considerable amount of work was in progress 
leaving a minimal amount of space for work to be conducted. The photos and descriptions shown 
below identify areas that should be addressed as soon as possible.  
 

 

 

Hooks require a safety 
latch.  

Electrical panels should 
remain free of obstruction 
– hoses and rope should 
not be hung on the panels. 



 

 

 

The floor of this 
platform has a 
sizeable hole large 
enough for an 
individual to step 
through.  
 
The hole should 
be minimized to 
eliminate the 
hazard. 

 

The open area 
requires a mid-rail 
to prevent 
individuals from 
accidentally 
stepping through 
the opening. 
 
An opening was 
also noted on the 
steps leading up to 
the platform. 

 

Cord on circular saw 
needs replacement. 



 

 

Housekeeping in the electronics room needs to improve. 

 

 

 
A records check indicates the Nitrogen 
accumulator was last inspected 4/4/11 
and is due for inspection 4/4/14. An 
inspection has been scheduled by 
Facilities for 4/2/14. 

Summary 
 
ATLSS staff has been asked to improve general housekeeping in the facility. Several improvements 
have been noted including guards to all grinders, new or repaired extension cords and the addition of a 
new forklift. Personnel driving the new forklift should review the forklift safety program found online 
at the EH&S web site.  
 
If there are any questions or comments please contact Randy Shebby at the email rasf@lehigh.edu or 
the telephone number 86240. 
 
Cc: Chad Kusko, Barbara Plohocki 
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